
February 25, 2018 

Dear campus, 

This evening there has been social media discussion about an unconfirmed report of an 
unspecified threat to a school in Norwalk, CA and our College. We have learned since then that 
the Norwalk Sheriff's Department has identified and contacted the source responsible for the 
social media post and have ruled that the threat is not credible. However, as a precaution, 
Campus Police will have an increased presence on campus throughout the day. There has not 
been a specific threat against Cerritos College. 

If you see anything out of the ordinary on or around campus, please immediately contact 
Campus Police at 562-402-3674. 

Thanks, 

Jose 

  

Jose L. Fierro, D.V.M., Ph.D. 
President/Superintendent  
Cerritos College 
11110 Alondra Blvd 
Norwalk, CA 90650 
 


